
Date: 28th October, 2024 

To, 
BSE Limited  
The Corporate Relationship Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
1st Floor, Dalal Street  
Mumbai – 400 001  

Ref: Scrip Code: 543931 

ISIN: INE0Q0M01015 

Sub: Outcome of the meeting of Board of Directors pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

With reference to the captioned subject, we wish to inform that the Board of Directors of the 
Company in its meeting held today, i.e. on October 28, 2024, have inter-alia considered and 
approved the Un-Audited Financial results for the half year ended September 30, 2024. In this 
regard, please find enclosed the following: 

Un-Audited Standalone & Consolidated Financial results of the Company for the half year 
ended September 30, 2024 along with Limited Review Report issued by ADV & Associates, 
Statutory Auditors of the Company in respect of the Un-Audited Financial results of the 
Company for the half year ended September 30, 2024. 

The meeting commenced at 02:15 P.M. and concluded at 04:30 P.M. 

This is for your information and records. 

Thanking you, 

For VEEFIN SOLUTIONS LIMITED 
(Formerly known as VEEFIN SOLUTIONS PRIVATE LIMITED) 

URJA HARSH THAKKAR 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
(ACS 42925) 
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